
 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASSROOM NEWS!! 

Room 119 

December 2018 

Ms. Tymchyshyn 

mtymchyshyn@wsd1.org 

Math – We started our Dreambox accounts. 

Every student has had the chance to use 

Dreambox in class to enhance their math 

learning. 

Science – We had a guest from WISE KidNetic 

Engergy come into the class to teach us all about 

different dwellings known in Canada and our 

history. Then students had the opportunity to 

build together. 

Social Studies: We spent some time learning 

about Dia de los Muertos (Day of the Dead). We 

discussed the differences between this Mexican 

tradition and Hallowen. Students even drew and 

coloured their own sugar skulls! 

Math: What is everything you know about the 

number 50? We explored this number in groups, 

learning about different ways to represent it. 

WHAT HAS HAPPENED SO FAR … 

Saturday, December 1 – Breakfast with Santa  

10 am –12 pm 

Wednesday, December 5 – Report Cards Go 
Home 

Thursday, December 6 – Student Led 
Conferences 5pm – 8 pm 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

WHAT IS HAPPENING NEXT 

NEXT Social Studies – For December, we will be 

looking at holidays from around the world. This 

is going to help students gain appreciation for 

other cultures and learn about our whole world. 

Math: We will look at making our own surveys and 

graphs. As a class we will also be looking into math 

strategies we know, learning more, and using these 

strategies to assist us in our math practice. 

Language Arts: Let’s build our love of reading! We 

are going to explore books together to become a 

stronger reading community. 

WISE KidNetic Engergy Drawing Sugar Skulls 

The Number 50 
Friday, December 7 – Student Led Conferences 

9 am – 12 pm 

Thursday, December 13 – Winter Concert 6:30 
pm – 7:30 pm 

Friday, December 21 –Last Day of School – 
Winter Break Starts 

  


